WEATHERFIELD ACADEMY

Head of School: Mr L Meenan Brewers Hill Road
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
Tel/Fax: 01582 605632 LU6 1AF

E-mail: school@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk

19 December 2024

Dear Parent/Carers

As we come to the end of another term, I would like to thank you for your support and also to thank all of
our members of staff, who work hard to help our young people ‘Become the best person they can be’. On
behalf of everyone here at Weatherfield, I would like to thank you also for the good wishes and gifts that
have been received this week.

Celebration Service ~Tuesday 17" December

It was good to see so many of you at the Celebration Assembly on Tuesday this week. We appreciate there
were some technical hick-ups and thank everyone who supported our young people to sing The Twelve
Days of Christmas. However, this did seem to add to the event and we thank you for all of the positive
feedback received from those who attended.

Safeguarding Reminder

Just a reminder, if digital presents are being bought over the holidays for learners, please seek advice
regarding parental settings and encourage your child to be safe online by monitoring their use of digital
products.

A reminder that we break up for Christmas holiday tomorrow at 3.10pm with usual transport arrangements
in place. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to the Academy on Monday 6 January.

Finally, I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Yours smcerely

Mr L Meenan
Head of School
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